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Mr. Grote Reber 
Wailuku 
Maui, Hawaii 

Dear Grote: 

Thanks for your letter of May 21. I am rather 
embarrassed to find that I am replying to it nearly four 
weeks later. It has been a very busy period of miscella­
neous meetings of Committees, Boards, etc., with all of the 
attendant paper shuffling that follows them. 

I have talked with Emberson and received his 
assurance that your time of arrival at Green Bank is not 
critical. On the other hand, he indicates that facilities 
should be at least adequate, including the presence of a 
draftsman who would be available to you. Said draftsman 
will disappear sometime in September, returning to graduate 
school I believe, but they have hopes of replacing him with­
out too much delay. Emberson also advises that construction 
work on the 85-foot dish is to start on July first and is 
scheduled for completion in September. I don't believe that 
you are particularly concerned at present with use of this 
piece of equipment so the only effect of its construction 
going on will be to provide a little more company in this 
somewhat remote outpost. 

As far as we are concerned, of course,you are 
your own boss. I have fond hopes that one of these days we 
will have your signature on one of the standard cards which 
entitles you to have income tax and old age security deduc­
tions made from a pay check, but which in turn will also 
provide a pay check with the appropriate subtractions. 

We have made arrangements with Green Bank to 
receive your various materials which may land here en route, 
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including the bridge which we have been holding and some of 
your publications, but have still seen nothing of the ship­
ment from Eng1and~ 

I am going to be circulating this summer at a 
fairly rapid rate on a course which·.wi11 successively 
include New York, central Ontar~o, northern Maine and New 
York as the return point at various times. Accordingly, 
I may have an opportunity to keep current with my corre­
spondence from you a little better than I have in other 
years when I have been missing for a solid month or so. 

Once again, your own decision should be the con­
trolling one in plans for timing of your arrival at Green 
Bank, with whatever way stops are desirable or indicated. 
As I noted before, I hope you will look up Bill Woods when 
you are on the West Coast. Please let us know if there is 
anything we can be doing here. 

Until the next round, 

Aloha, 

Charles H. Schauer 
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